
DU PAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13  
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Bloomingdale, Illinois 

Regular Meeting      September 27, 2021 

 

 

FOR DISCUSSION: 

 

Subject:  Board Superintendent Expectations 
 
The maintenance of expectations between the Board of Education and the 
Superintendent provides the necessary boundaries to facilitate greater 
productivity in our professional relationship. Simply put, by agreeing to a set of 
mutual expectations, I am better able to serve you and the District. 
 
The expectations I have of the Board of Education are developed to ensure that 
regular and ongoing communication is maintained. I believe this has been 
accomplished the past several years. The attached document is the same set of 
mutual expectations I presented over the past several years that will accomplish 
both purposes again this year. 


